Well dear friends, we have all made it through
the bitter weather into the month of March.
The daffodils are coming up, the snowdrops

: B have already arrived in time for Mother’s Day ,= o

# on the 19th , and spring is in the air at last! MU;eup;ﬁ; fh g
collage February has been packed with some really enjoyable activities € park
including visits from our entertainers, Norma and Mel, pancake
' - day, the Mindsong afternoons, (Which have been really packed

as we’ve managed to get lots of you joining in), we’ve had Roger
bringing us Gong Yoga, and we’ve aleo met a fluffy little
Chihuahua called Ebony! Phew! -~ anybody need a sit down? Pang
As well ag more of these things in March, look out for a visit ke "Ossfng
from a journalist called Katie Jarvis on the [3th who is going to

interview those of you who are local to uncover some of the
; . history of Nailsworth, weekly trips out on a Tuesday, trips to the &
: k ' local social club every fortnight, and then on March 20 we will '
RN have a visit from Zoo Lab with their wonderful animals.
Finally, | will be organising some E aster themed arts and crafte
in the run-up to April 9th on a one-to-one basis so that

everyone can join in. [ will aleo be doing my usual duties &
keeping your nails looking their best! Keep smiling through,

17 just like you alwaysdo .. & warmest wishes

from Karen & all the team at The Steppes
: | " Theg Mindsang
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Off to the Social Club




